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We had an amazing summer despite the heat.

WRYC hosted over 800 campers, 161 new

campers and we were blessed to witness 30

baptisms! God is so good! This summer, we

packed our bags as travelers traveling through

this world keeping our eyes fixed on our home

which is Heaven. We thank everyone who came

together who made this summer one of the best.

We had over 60 bible teachers and nearly 100

volunteers who worked in the kitchen, the office,

the nurses station, or renovated and upgraded

our buildings. God is acitve and visible in the

ministry at White River Youth Camp.
New Mural created by
Zach Long

Fall
Retreat

2021

www.whiteriveryouthcamp.com

While the world struggles with who they
are, we are secure in our identity. Come
join us October 21 – 23 for our High
School Fall Retreat led by Rotan Church
of Christ. Our focus will be our identity
found in Jesus Christ. Fall Retreat is
coming a week earlier than normal. Plan
ahead and come for some food,
fellowship, games and worship. We hope
to see you all soon!  



www.whiteriveryouthcamp.com

DID YOU KNOW!!

WRYC is a nonprofit organization and we solely depend on the help and support from those whose hearts are
moved to further God’s mission using WRYC. We don’t want any child to miss hearing the gospel, being in
fellowship with godly peers and counselors, or building a relationship with friends and God; therefore, we will
never turn a child away because of financial hardship. Though we are 8 months from our next summer camp, we
are looking for financial support to help us prepare for another full summer next year. If your hearts are moved
to help us, please scan the QR code which will take you to our support page on our website. 

WAYS TO HELP

Do you know about the many renovations that are
happening at WRYC! Over the summer, the Beene
Mercantile buildings, which were dedicated to Mama
and Papa Beene last year, have received a facelift
inside and out. Special thanks to Sam Wallace, who
purchased and put in our interior floors and trim. Also,
a big shout out to the many team members from Sunset
Church of Christ and AIM  who helped design and
decorate the exterior of our newest buildings. This has
been a beautiful transformation. 
Since 1977, the Opry House has hosted hundreds of
talent shows, spiritual graffities and award ceremonies.
WRYC has been blessed with receiving a significant
donation which has begun the construction of a new
all-purpose building. Additionally, the Opry House is
currently receiving an upgrade. Thanks to another
doner, the Opry House is transitioning into more
housing. Over the summer, we had several staff and
volunteers who were in need of housing. The Opry
House will now be the Moses Opry House Hotel,
which will hold housing, private baths, an additional
laundry room and a small kitchen. Don’t you worry,
the stage will not be moved. We are excited to see all
the new additions that will help expand our summer
fun!
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